
  
 

 

 

 

August 2, 2024 
 
 
 
Mark Romanchuk, Joint Medicaid Oversight Committee Chair  
Adam Holmes, Vice-Chair 
Beth Liston, Ranking Minority Member 
Stephen A. Huffman, Senator 
Catherine D. Ingram, Senator 
Michele Reynolds, Senator 
Kent Smith, Senator 
Jennifer Gross, Representative  
P. Scott Lipps, Representative 
Cecil Thomas, Representative  
Jada Brady, Joint Medicaid Oversight Committee Executive Director  
 
Re: Fee Assessment Report: April – June 2024 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams: 
 
Attached please find the quarterly Fee Assessment Report as required by Section 5168.90 of 
the Ohio Revised Code. This report details rates, aggregate fees and pending changes for fees 
assessed by the Medicaid program. The report includes fee information for hospitals, nursing 
facilities, ICF/IID, and health insuring corporations as required by statute. 
 
Feel free to contact the Ohio Department of Medicaid through our legislative office with any 
questions or concerns regarding the information in the attached report.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Maureen M. Corcoran, Director
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Columbus, Ohio 43215 
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